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- The social cost of carbon must be included in utility power plans and the UTC must explicitly tell utilities
how to include it. Please include explicit rules that tell utilities how to include the social cost of carbon in
their analysis.

- UTC review of utility power plans are important. They create opportunities for public participation. As
our utilities commission, | want you to hold hearings on both the Draft and Final Integrated Resource
Plans from our utilities, not just a hearing on their Draft plan.

- Public participation is important, and public input must be heard. Please make sure CETA rules require
utilities to communicate clearly to the public any time their inputs have not been incorporated, for both
the Integrated Resource Plan and the Clean Energy Implementation Plan.

- Rules should require utilities to clearly define, in their work plans, how the utility will achieve consensus
on incorporation of public inputs into utility resource plans.
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